
 

Worship Service Today 

8:30 AM and 10:30 AM 

ON DUTY  

Today: 

October 22, 2017 

Next Sunday: 

      October 29, 2017 

8:30 AM 10:30 AM  8:30 AM  10:30 AM 

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

R. Drover, 
B. Howell 

G. Hiscock 
S. Baird, 
T. Baird,  
A. Morgan, 
D. Morgan, 
J. Howell,  
J. White, 

R. Morgan, 
J. Morgan, 
 

H. Dawe, 
O. Taylor, 
G. Morgan, 
J. Warford, 
W. Miller 
R. Hilliard 

Eucharist 

Assistant 
Dennis Morgan 

Michelle Young 
Keith Pack 

Annette Stone 

Servers’ 

Guild:  
 

Emily Pretty  Annie Scott 

Altar Guild  Dora B, Marina McD, Daphne K, 

Alicia T, Linda P. 

.Margaret S, Joyce M, Amy A, Ruth 

C, Ruby T. 

 

St. Peter’s Fall Fair, November 4th 

Something for everyone!! You must attend for a wide variety of events throughout the 
day!  Home baked goods, Preserves, Crafts and much much more, beginning with 
morning coffee at 10:00 am (complete with Muffins, Tea Buns, Coffee Cakes and 
Loaves). Only $5.00. All day silent auction form 10 am to 7 pm. Hot Turkey Dinner 
complete with desserts at 6:00 pm. Tickets only $15.00 (must be purchased by 
October 31st by visiting the church office during normal business hours). Card game 
at 8:00 pm. Guaranteed to be a day full on excitement. (See insert in today’s bulletin 
for complete information.) 

 
Donation of Baked Goods 

The Fall Fair Committee is asking the bakers of St. Peter’s to come forward and 
show their stuff!! Anyone wishing to donate to the Fall Fair Bake Sale is asked to 
drop off their items at the parish hall on Friday, November 3rd from 4 – 7 pm or early 
Saturday, November 4th.  We also remind the MSC members to drop off their ‘Home 
Baked Bread’ at the times noted above for the renowned Men’s Service Club Bread 
Table!!  Men must bake the bread themselves!!  ( Wink, wink, nod, nod !!)  

 

 
Spousal Grief and Bereavement Support. 

Are you experiencing grief due to the death of your spouse? Please join us on 
Tuesday nights, 7:00–8:30 pm at St. Pieter’s Parish Hall. This support group provides 
an opportunity for individuals to meet and discuss the loss of your spouse; provide 
support to each other, and share information that may help during the grieving 
process. This support group is ‘drop in’ and supported by Grief and Bereavement 
Services, Eastern Health. For more information, please call 631-9539 or 777-8972. 
 

 Archdeaconry Youth – Halloween in the Crypt 
Have a spooky time with us in the Cathedral Crypt on Saturday, October 28th from 
5 to 8 p.m. … if you dare! There will be Food, Pumpkin carving, and Halloween 
activities. Wear a costume to help keep the ghosts away – except the one who lives 
here! All Tweens and Teens are invited to come along – younger children should be 
accompanied by a parent! Please let us know if you are coming, so we can prepare 
enough treats for everyone. Phone 726-5677; e-mail: whalen_roger@hotmail.com. 
The Anglican Cathedral of St. John the Baptist, 16 Church Hill, St. John’s. 
 

Symposium on Mental Wellbeing 
With the support of Denominational Leaders, the St. John’s and Area Council of 
Churches is hosting a Symposium on Mental Wellbeing at the Salvation Army 
Citadel, 25 Adams Avenue. The focus is Mental Health Care from a Faith Based 
perspective. There is no charge, and the Symposium is open to everyone who is 
interested. Lunch and refreshments are provided. Friday, October 27, 7:00 – 8:00 
pm; and Saturday, October 28, 9:00 – 3:30 pm. Details of speakers forthcoming.  

 
The Gathering Place—Fall Fair 

The Gathering Place, 172 Military Rd., St. John’s--Fall Fair, Saturday, October 28. 
Tea Party 10:30 am with sandwiches, tea biscuits, sweets, tea/coffee for $8.00. Sale 
of work at 10 am – 1:00 pm featuring handmade crafts, homemade baked goods, 
jewelry made by Guests of The Gathering Place, gift boutique with new items; ticket 
draws. Admission-$2:00. Door prizes.  
 

Fall Fair Toonie Bags 
At the end of each service today, we will be handing out bags which you can use to 
donate an item worth a TOONIE for our Fall Sale. Instructions are included in the 
bag. Please take a bag if you wish to donate. Thank you from the Fall Fair Committee! 

A New Stained Glass Window was installed in the church on Wednesday. We would 
like to extend a special "Thank You" to Marina LeDrew who donated this beautiful 
window in member of her husband Carl LeDrew, who died October 16, 2011. The 
window will be dedicated at a later date. 

mailto:whalen_roger@hotmail.com


All Saints  – Next Sunday, October 29th 
 

Each year on November 1st the Anglican Church celebrates All Saints’ Day. Although 
St. Paul in his letters referred to all members of the church as "saints," from early 
days the word "saint" came to be applied primarily to persons of special sanctity. Thus 
on All Saints' Day the Church remembered the people like St. Peter and St. Mark. 
Then on November 2nd the Church observed All Souls' Day in commemoration of all 
the Faithful Departed. All Saints' Day is also called "All Hallows' Day." (Think of 
"Hallowed be thy name" in the Lord's prayer where "hallowed" means "blessed," 
"holy" or "sacred.") On All Saints' Day we remember the "blessed ones" including our 
loved ones who have died. Hallowe'en which we customarily celebrate with ghosts, 
witches and trick or treats was originally a religious celebration that was held on the 
night before All Saints' Day, All Hallows' Eve which became shortened to Hallowe'en. 
Because November 1st is a Wednesday this year, we will be celebrating All 
Saint's Day next Sunday, October 29th.  
 

CLB Enrollment and Remembrance Day Liturgy – November 5th 

On Sunday November 5th  at our 10:30 service we will be having our annual CLB 
Enrollment Ceremony and a short Remembrance Liturgy. From the last Friday in 
October to Remembrance Day the Canadian Legion invites everyone to wear a poppy 
as a visual pledge to never forget those who sacrificed for our freedom. We will have 
a supply of poppies for the children so that they can place them in a special wreath in 
our Remembrance Liturgy before they go to Godly Play and Confirmation Class. 
 

Fall Family Event – November 5th 
The Youth and Family Ministry Committee is organizing a special Fall Family Event 
for Sunday November 5th. It begins in the church hall right after the service with a 
light lunch for everyone to be followed by games for the young people. Parents of the 
children and other adults may stay and enjoy the games, but parents who leave after 
the lunch should return to pick up their children at 3:30.  

Holy Baptism 
The next baptism service will be at 10:30 on November 26th. Anyone desiring to 
have a child baptised at that service should contact the church office as soon as 
possible. 
 

With Sympathy 
Our thoughts and prayers go out to the family of the late George Eddy, brother of 
Everett (Barbara) Eddy, who recently passed away. 

“+Eternal rest grant onto him, O Lord and let light perpetual shine upon him.” 

 
 

 
Tickets available at Church Office 

 

 


